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Dear Parent,

It seems clear to many of us that there is a serious need for an
organized baseball program for the boys and girls of the Old Morth End.
The Little League programs at South Park and at the North End Little
League Park have been very successful in serving the needs of many of
the kids in Burlington - but they are located too far away for many of
the children from this area.

On Saturday, April 17 at 10 a.m. at Roosevelt Field, (rain date-Saturday,
April 24, 10 a.m. at Roosevelt Field) there will be sign-up and first
practice for an organized baseball league for children of the 0Old North
End. Boys and girls ages 8 to 14 are welcame to participate - all
children who show up, and are interested in being in the program, will

be placed on one or another team. Uniforms will be supplied. There is

@ $2.00 entrance fee for the program (which can be waived if your family

1s unable to afford it). This program is being sponsared by the Burlington
Parks and Recreation Department and the Mayor's Youth Office.

If you are interested in having your child participate in this program,
please fill out the enclosed form and return it to your child's teacher
or school office.
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P-S. This league will be needing coaches, umpires, scorekeepers and other
- If you are interested in participating, please came to an
meeting on Thursday, April 8 at 7:30 p.m. at the Barnes School.
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